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October 2018 
 

 Attended the Voices United Planning Meeting on Sep 23, 2018 @ Market Square Presbyterian 
Church, Harrisburg, PA 

 
 Attended the Keystone Business Alliance on Oct 17, 2018 @ Café on Cocoa, Hershey, PA 
 
 Arranged for the Central Pennsylvania Womyn’s Chorus to borrow our risers the week of Nov 10 – 

Nov 17. 
 

 Working on gathering food donations from chorus and non-chorus volunteers for the Halloween 
Fundraiser on Oct 27, 2018 @ The 704, Harrisburg, PA 
 

 Began the process of sending out Thank You Cards to the donors from the annual campaign 
 

 Attending the chorus social committee event to see Hedwig and the Angry Inch on Oct 20, 2018 @ 
Ephrata Performing Arts Center, Ephrata, PA 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Kyle Junk, President 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


